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PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

THE WEEK ENDING 11/15/19
Dear OSES Technology Campus Families,
 
Progress reports go home Monday, November 18th, please be sure to communicate with your
teachers to ensure you are taking the necessary steps to be successful.
 
Please remember that only uniform jackets are permitted to be worn on campus. Students
that have school uniform hoodies may not wear the hood unless outside. Students may wear
non-uniform jackets to school, however need to remove them once inside the building.  
 
 

http://www.orlandoscience.org/
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NEWSLETTER QUIZ

2020-2021 RE-ENROLLMENT INFORMATION

 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,
Michael Singleton

The Technology Campus is incredibly thankful for all of our faithful readers, and for that we
would like to reward our families. Moving forward we will have a NEWSLETTER QUIZ located
under the Principal's corner.
 
Dress down passes will be rewarded to the students who receive a 100% on the quiz for that
week!
 
We hope that you have fun, and enjoy reading this week's edition! Entries are due the morning
of Monday, December 2nd.

Please remember to �ll out the Re-Enrollment form before December 6th 2019 if you have not
done so already. If the form is not returned by that date, your student may lose his/her spot at
Orlando Science Schools for the 2020-2021 school year.
 
Your submission is not considered complete until you have also updated your student’s
Immunization and Veri�cation of Residency. The admissions team will reach out to you if you
need to update. Immunization and Residency Veri�cation are due no later than Friday
December 13th, 2019.
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdg04_lI3L31cxAdoXKJP1da5x7I0yQmw5iHuLzig3bUcUj8w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLKkYjoWAQANYeltZQAizdCzoS5s23hsiuVd63E0VfUuP6rw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfbzyoTqraGmE0qaRw6orHaAGHzkcGOf0as14obpaa10_eOfQ/viewform
https://forms.microsoft.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xBb_FQq50kyhGOFqinHa7lQYJ1xII0hEqMgLMdsf5TFUMUQ4TzU2R004Qk1UT0IxVEtTSUpIWTVVVy4u


If you have any questions, please contact OSESEnrollment@OrlandoScience.org.

mailto:OSESEnrollment@OrlandoScience.org




https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080f4aaea723a5fd0-great


CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE NOVEMBER LUNCHCLICK HERE TO VIEW THE NOVEMBER LUNCH
MENU!MENU!

2019-2020 CLUB GUIDE2019-2020 CLUB GUIDE

please save for your records

Please click the link below to view our available clubs that have space

After-School Club Signup 2019-… forms.gle

https://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/lunch/2019-09-01
http://orlandoscience.org/elementary/index.php/school-life/club-guide
https://forms.gle/mbPPXKQiYGdVa7aP8


CENTRAL FLORIDA MATH TOURNAMENT (CFMT) 2019
 
The Mu Alpha Theta Honor Society of Orlando Science High School invites all 4th and 5th
grade students to compete at the Central Florida Math Tournament (CFMT) to be held on
Saturday, December 14th, 2019.
 
Registration is now open! If you would like to register your student for this year's Invitational,
visit the registration page and �ll out the form with your student's information. Please note
that CFMT is an individual math contest and each student needs to register separately.

Hulafrog | Problems Solved: Fre… hulafrog.com

Grades 4 - 10 Fumbling with fractions? Dying over decimals?
Algebra anxiety? Whether your elementary, middle, or early high
school student is really struggling with math or just needs some
extra explanation, we're here to help! Expert math students from
the Orlando Science School will provide one-on-one assistance
to boost con�dence and success. Enrollment is required for
each session you will attend. 3 sessions available: 4:30-5:15,
5:15-6:00, and 6:00-6:45

https://hulafrog.com/altamonte-winter-park-fl/problems-solved-free-math-tutoring-winter-park-4/


Registration must be completed online at our website
 
https://www.ossmualphatheta.com/cfmt no later than Friday,
December 6th, 2019. Registration fee is $15 for each student
and should be paid online via School Pay. The competition is
open to �rst 250 students who applied.
 
The competition will take place at Orlando Science Elementary
School campus which is located at 2601 Technology Drive,
Orlando FL 32804.
 
More information about this year's competition is at our
website www.ossmualphatheta.com. Please contact us at
ossmualphatheta@gmail.com if you have any questions.
We hope you will �nd this competition a rewarding mathematical experience for your students,
and we look forward to your participation at our invitational on December 14th.
 
Mathcerely,
 
Orlando Science High School Mu Alpha Theta Honor Society

KINDERGARTEN

NASA’s Mars 2020 rover needs a name! Any K-12 student in U.S. public, private, and home
schools has a chance to name the next Mars rover bound for the Red Planet in July 2020.
 
To enter the contest, students submit their rover name and a short essay (max 150 words) to
explain the reasons why their chosen name is the best. The contest closes Nov. 1, 2019. More
information at https://lnkd.in/eNKNbp6

This week in Kindergarten we loved learning about our Veteran’s and how we can support our
troops. We learned about the different military branches and how they work together to serve

https://www.ossmualphatheta.com/cfmt
http://www.ossmualphatheta.com/
mailto:ossmualphatheta@gmail.com
https://s.smore.com/u/205b47ab523e8e5b2a34c3b94ff66587.png
https://lnkd.in/eNKNbp6


FIRST GRADE

SECOND GRADE

Mrs. Waugh’s Science class had so much fun researching
hurricanes, thunderstorms, and tornadoes and made brochures
full of facts and safety tips. We can’t wait for Fall STEM
rotations next week and division math mystery!
 
 
To celebrate World Kindness Day on November 13th, our
second graders at Orlando Science Elementary School
completed a service project. O�cers often don't have time to
eat, as our safety is of their upmost importance. For our project,
we had some wonderful parents donate some prepackaged
snacks for our noble, honorable o�cers serving the Orlando
community. Each child wrote kind messages on the snacks, to remind ALL of our o�cers that
they matter and that kindness ripples. Sgt. McConnell from the Orlando Police Department
came and visited some of our classes and was very happy with our kind gesture!

THIRD GRADE

our country. We want to thank everyone that was able to make our Veteran’s Day Celebration
and all of our families that have had family members serve our country!

Thank you, families, for joining us at our Veteran’s Night Celebration. The students really
enjoyed learning the movements and words to “Grand Ole Flag” and we are proud of their
enthusiasm and effort. We look forward to seeing you next week for our Thanksgiving Feast.
We are also very excited about the �eld trip coming up on Thursday to the Showcase of Citrus.

We had our math benchmark this week. Next week we will have our Drop Everything and Write.
We are having a Thanksgiving Feast on Thursday, November 21st!

https://s.smore.com/u/2e2f97f38a78746404d798173e335a9f.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/3fd3d018fcac02666ae5fad319dadb12.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/de58860498cef27b0c2ac367a3d730dc.png
https://s.smore.com/u/b047e26eadb01cfa39ad197c941960f2.jpg


FOURTH GRADE

FIFTH GRADE

 
Mrs. Sokoloff and Mrs.Hurley are working together to make �oats for our Thanksgiving Feast.
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49aba62eaaff2-third 

Fourth grade has had an eventful week! Mrs. Michaud’s class has been working on identifying
how multimedia elements assist in comprehending a passage. They also discussed wind
energy, the Seminole Wars, and continued their discussion of the multiplication of fractions.
 
We are very excited for our St. Augustine trip! If you will be chaperoning, the chaperone fee is
$122 and is due no later than Monday, December 2.

The 5th grade classes worked together and wrote poems and thank you notes to the brave
veterans for their service. Some of the 5th grade students shared pictures of veterans in their
family. We are grateful to all the veterans who served to protect our freedom.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e49aba62eaaff2-third


SIXTH GRADE

In World History we will be studying Ancient India and the religions of Hinduism and Buddhism
from now up to the Thanksgiving Break. Please be sure to notify your teachers if you will be
missing any school leading up to the break as both teams will be testing on
India/Hinduism/Buddhism during those days.
 
Also, keep on the lookout for an email about the practice quali�er test for the regional History
Bee. Mr. Lawrence and Mr. Press will be sending home some resources that you can use to
prepare if you want to do well. The History Bee is not required but is an exciting competition
for those interested in History and Geography.
 
In Mr. Press’s Mythology and Art elective, the kids made some excellent depictions of
Ragnarok; the destruction and rebirth of the world in Norse mythology. So much better than
the Marvel version! 

In Spanish Class we were working with Verb Conjugation. Students were able to review
pronouns, verbs, adjectives, and nouns de�nitions so we could learn them in Spanish.
Students were also able to Honor our Vets with art and Thank you Notes. Students were able
to make Sugar Skulls for the Day of the Dead. Congrats to Samriddhi Basak for her AWESOME
“COCO” Movie drawing/Painting bout the Day of the Dead!!!



MATH COMPETITION

This past Saturday, November 9th, grades 3-6 participated in a
Math League competition at Goldsboro Elementary. Overall, we
came in 2nd place as school. Individually, in 3d grade, Anishka
placed in 9th place, Anahi placed in 7th place, Ryu placed in 5th
place, Daniel placed in 3rd place, and Srivats placed in 2nd
place. In 4th grade, Adeeb placed in 9th place and Brayden
placed in 2nd place. In 5th grade, Aarati placed in 10th place,
Havish placed in 8th place, Janvi placed in 7th place, Anushka
placed in 6th place, Andrew placed in 4th place, and Rashed placed in 3rd place. In 6th grade,
Monish placed in 9th place, Teja placed in 6th place, Arav placed in 5th place, and Samuel
placed in 2nd place. Good job to all those that placed individually and wonderful job to the
entire team! Our next competition will be December 7 at Goldsboro Elementary!
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RED RIBBON PHOTO CONTEST

STAFF COMMENDATIONS

Do you appreciate what staff members do for our students?
Would you like to say THANK YOU to a staff member in our
school?
 
We are giving you the best way to do it!
 
Recognize any staff member(s) by giving them commendations
using the following link. These messages can mean the world

This picture represents our students, staff, parents, along with our school mascot, Orbit the
Orca.
 
You can vote once a day, and from multiple emails. Feel free to share.
 
If we win, our school wins $1000 and an Ipad. We use the money to promote character
education at our school.
 
Please click on the link to vote: http://wshe.es/Fky5nUfC

http://wshe.es/Fky5nUfC
https://s.smore.com/u/5816cf4f9d9eb1e6953d3d7a1ecc8cf4.jpeg


for a staff member and will help increase motivation.
 
Congratulations to our SEPTEMBER staff characters of the month: Mr. Moore and Ms.
Calabrese!

ENTER STAFF COMMENDATIONS HERE!ENTER STAFF COMMENDATIONS HERE!

TRAVELING ORCA

Our traveling Orca has been slowly making his way around
campus. I am hoping that he makes it back to Building 2 next
week. Please check out his blog with your class. It is updated
weekly. The kids in the club would love to see some comments
added to the posts! Make sure you play the Kindness theme
song! It’s a catchy little tune 😊
https://orcakind2019.edublogs.org/

LOST AND FOUND

If any of these items belong to you, please see the front desk in Building two.

http://bit.ly/commendationsoctober
https://orcakind2019.edublogs.org/
https://s.smore.com/u/3a782c11906467786decee2ca9f58c4d.jpg


SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL

AMAZON
A great way to help raise money for Orlando Science Schools is
to use the links below when shopping from Amazon or O�ce
Depot/O�ce Max.
 
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/20-3366305 
 
http://www.o�cedepot.com/a/content/back-to-
school/5percent/ 
OSES School Code: 70228302
OSS School Code: 70218341

IMPORTANT SCHOOL REMINDERS/INFORMATION

SCHOOL PAY
Parents can now make FREE online payments for most school
expenses online with School Pay. This includes School Lunch
and After Care! Simply log into your secure online School Pay
Parent Center account and pay for items including after school
care fees, club fees, �eld trips, class fees, student fees and
more. The �rst step is creating your Parent Center Account at
schoolpay.com Please go to "Charter Schools" tab and then
choose your school name as "Orlando Science Elementary
School" to complete the steps for creating your parent account. If you have any problems
using the School Pay system please call 1 888-88-MYPAY
Questions about your student’s school pay account can be directed to Ms. Centenera at
cristina.centenera@orlandoscience.org

INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING AT
THE OSS TECHNOLOGY CAMPUS?
Orlando Science Families interested in volunteering at the OSS
Technology Campus during the 2018-2019 School Year MUST be
ADDitions approved. Below you will �nd the link to apply for
ADDitions for the 2018-2019 School Year.

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/20-3366305
http://www.officedepot.com/a/content/back-to-school/5percent/
https://www.schoolpay.com/
mailto:Cristina.centenera@orlandoscience.org
mailto:cristina.centenera@orlandoscience.org
https://s.smore.com/u/ff873e640a6234ebb2cf5f38e4f2c028.png
https://s.smore.com/u/1db71a43671086a3ba334c7f82c57bf9.png
https://s.smore.com/u/3bb5cbf52b034dc1f09d78706acdc3f5.gif


APPLY TO BECOME AN ADDITIONS VOLUNTEERAPPLY TO BECOME AN ADDITIONS VOLUNTEER
TODAY!TODAY!

ATTENDANCE MATTERS
Attendance is key to the success of your student's learning. If
you have any attendance concerns such as daily absences,
upcoming absences, extended absences or questions please
contact Mrs. Stella for k-3rd grade and Ms. Taylor for 3rd-6th
grade
 
Stella.waton@orlandoscience.org
Taylor.watson@Orlandoscience.org
 
Please note that in order for an absence to be excused you must turn in proper documentation
(i.e a doctors note) to the front desk
 
If your student is absent on a day that they have club, please remember to email the club
teacher so that their absence for club that day is excused.

FORTIFY-FL
FortifyFL is a suspicious activity reporting tool that allows you
to instantly relay information to appropriate law enforcement
agencies and school o�cials.
 
For more information, please click on the link below.

DRESS CODE

pdf FortifyFL.pdf Download
3.7 MB

https://ocps.samaritan.com/recruiter/index.php?class=OppSearchResults&recruiterID=503&orgid=1582&udf734=Volunteers&type=all
mailto:stella.waton@orlandoscience.org
mailto:taylor.watson@Orlandoscience.org
https://s.smore.com/u/b820d72fea8eae29a8ac72aee77686a4.png
https://s.smore.com/u/6fb0efcea5853d9d0bb0fa736e4b9bfd.png
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5d517c7da3379b024d1373ef


CHARACTER EDUCATION CORNER FOR PARENTS

docx OSS Middle School Dress Code Information Download
3.6 MB

docx OSS Elementary Dress Code Memo Download
1.4 MB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5bd0cded0ec67f04d1b92a1a
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5bd0cdfe80d99a0f7dede15e


STUDENT COUPONS, DEALS, PROMOTIONS, AND

OTHER FUN THINGS TO DO

Sesame Street: Respect | Word on the Street

pdf
CHARACTER EDUCATION CORNER FOR PARENTS (2).pdf
November

Download
1.7 MB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5db6e76f2df1320e6a34c6c1



